
 

Legal Aid Society 

ICFAI Law School, Hyderabad 

The Legal Aid Society of ICFAI Law School, IFHE, Hyderabad organized a Speed Mentoring 

program with the theme "Girl Child Safety, Health, and Hygiene" at Zilla Parishad High School 

(Girls) in Shankarpally Municipality, Ranga Reddy District on 11th September 2024 at 3 pm 

to 4.30 pm. The program aimed to showcase the importance of girl child safety, health, and 

menstrual hygiene. It was designed to increase awareness and empower girl students through 

quick, impactful activities. The initiative aimed to educate students about the importance and 

vital role of girl child health. By conducting various interactive activities, the program aimed 

to foster a community dedicated to girl child health, encourage the use of sanitary pads, and 

address common challenges related to girl child safety and health. Ultimately, the program 

provided students with actionable knowledge and resources so that they could implement 

healthy and hygienic  

The welcome address was given by Smt. Mrs. Vedhasree, Principal, ZPHS(G), Shankarpally, 

followed by a speech on the need for awareness on girl child health and hygiene by Smt. Mrs. 

Geetha Priyadarshini. She provided insights to the students about the importance of menstrual 

hygiene. Afterward, Final Year students of BA.LLB (Hons.), coordinated by Vineet Panda, 

performed a skit depicting the importance of menstrual hygiene for every girl child. Following 

this, Rayavarapu Navya Tanuja (BALLB, 9th Semester) demonstrated to the students how to 

use sanitary pads. Additionally, a poster on Menstrual Hygiene was presented by Tejaswini, 

Sahithi, and Deekshitha (BALLB, 3rd semester), and another poster embodying the importance 

of girl child health was presented by Chakrika and Tapaswi (BALLB, 7th Semester). Finally, a 

quiz regarding the health and hygiene of the girl child was conducted for all the students. All 

the sessions were interactive, and the students actively participated, gaining awareness about 

girl child health and menstrual hygiene. Ms. Kommidi Raja Rishitha (BALLB, 9th semester) 

anchored the event, and the video and photography were captured by K.Aishwarya Reddy and 

Sunil (BA.LLB 7th sem). A total of 300 girl children from 6th standard to 10th standard 

participated in the program. At the end of the program, the children interacted with all the 

students mentioned above and shared their feelings about the program and its usefulness. 

The event received media coverage from publications such as Pragathi Express and Royal Post. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 


